From: Ontario Energy Board <webmaster@oeb.ca>

Sent: Monday, September 29, 2025 5:07 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>

Cc: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>

Subject: Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0044

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

I disagree with the complete increase as a percentage and a $5 increase per month. Both
should not be allowed. As a senior on a fixed income I find this increase and others
outragious. I downsized upon retirement 10 years ago with an Integrus Bill of under $100 per
month, which as doubled since then for 2 retirees. While I welcome new projects to the
industry, the consumer cannot continue to pay these increases.

Name: Shelley Kewley

Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes





